09/09/16  PRESS RELEASE

[bookmark: _GoBack]County Judge Jeff Arey will be taking his Mobile Office to Paron on Tuesday, September 13th, from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. at the Paron Community Center.   According to Judge Arey “The idea for a mobile office began right after I took office in 2015.  I want to be available to talk to the citizens of Saline County at any time about problems or concerns they may have.  By holding these mobile offices around the county I get to meet people that wouldn’t normally come to the Courthouse.   It is very important to me that they know that I am accessible, and that each community matters.”  Judge Arey will have staff members with him, including the Road Department Superintendent, Marty Polk, the Veterans Services Officer, Katie Davis, and the Office of Emergency Management Director, Robert McGowen.  Cathy DePelsMaeker from Recycle Saline will also be at the Mobile Office and will be selling landfill coupons.  The Paron Community Center is located at 22265 Highway 9, Paron.  Come on out and visit with Judge Arey and his staff Tuesday.  If you can’t make it, there will be another mobile office on Tuesday, October 11th, at Fairplay Missionary Baptist Church on October 11th.  For more information please call 501-303-5640.

